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Please pray with us: 

Tanzanian Pastors:
that they would seek
Christ’s will above
their own in this
coming year. 

Pastors James,
Jackob & Sammy: for
wisdom in training
pastors and sharing
ABH books with them.

Howard & Fran: for
confidence in Christ’s
plan for their children. 

Howard: for safety
and stamina while
traveling for work. 

ABH Growth: for the
financial means to
expand our staff. 

Pastor Zakayo: for
wisdom as he
translates ABH’s first
Study Bible into
Swahili.

ABH Event Team: for
unity and wisdom in
preparing for the 10-
year celebration in
Iowa.

Tanzanian Trip
Attendees: for
provision in raising
funds for the May trip.

Jessica: that God
would use her talents
for his glory as she
serves with ABH.

ABH Staff: for
protection from
seasonal sickness and
spiritual warfare. 

Donors: for growth in
our monthly donor
base.

Erin: for additional
people on the
editing team. 

Fran: for direction and
wisdom in leading the
expanding needs of
ABH while also writing
books.

Howard: for
uninterrupted time
to continue work on
the ABH Study Bible.  

Tanzania Trip: for
wisdom in planning
and teaching
preparation.   
ABH Fasting &
Prayer Day

ABH Board: for unity
in strategic planning
for ABH’s growth.

Hannah Joslin: for
God’s blessing and
closeness on her
birthday today. 
Happy  Birthday!
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Pastor James & Frida:
for a strong marriage
as he takes on more
ABH responsibilities. 

Author Rachelle: for
wisdom in deciding
which direction to go
with her manuscript.

Volunteers Kris &
Carolyn: for
renewed excitement
in their faith. 

Erin: for balance in
homeschooling her
children and ABH
demands. 

Author Mary: for a
restful sabbatical
and post-sabbatical
direction.

Writers’ Group:
for writing
inspiration and
the completion
of manuscripts.

Arthur Helm (Jess’s
son): that he would
accept Christ at a
young age. 
Happy 1st Birthday!

Pastor James &
Fran: for guidance in
establishing
Tanzanian training
teams. 

Spanish Editor Beth:
for the best wording
to use in translation
projects. 

Tanzanian Pastors:
for the provision of
seed money for
pastors who
received plows.

Howard & Fran: for
wisdom in managing
the requests for
books, training, and
plows. 

ABH Staff &
Volunteers: for
accuracy and high
quality work that
pleases the Lord. 

ABH Anniversary
Event in Iowa: that
attendees would give
sacrificially. 

Pastor James: for
wisdom in choosing
words while
translating Hope
for Marriage.


